
December 1, 1969 

Mr: Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

We regret that a paragraph was inadvertently omitted from our letter of 

November 18 replying to your letters of October 25 and November 1, 1969.. 

This paragraph was as follows: 

We do not:know of an original of Commission Exhibit 391 or any 

memoranda, letters of transmittal and distribution, or appendages 

to this exhibit among the records of the Warren Commission. The 

copies of CE 391 and 740 that we are furnishing you were made • • 
• •••.1 	 from photographs which are the Commission's file copies of these 

exhibits. 

Sincerely, 

JAMES B, RHOADS 
Archivist of the United States 
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